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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE EDUCATION BUDGET COMMITTEE 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Lana Gordon at 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 

January 25, 2012 in room 159-S of the Capitol. 

 

 

All members were present except: Connie O’Brien  

 

Committee staff present: 

 Eunice Peters, Revisor 

 Reagan Cussiamanio, Senior Fiscal Analyst 

 Edw. Balda, Committee Assistant 

 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 

 Dale Dennis, Deputy Commissioner of Education 

  

Others in attendance: see attached list 

 

The Chairman welcomed the members an introduced the speaker to the committee. 

Dale Dennis presented testimony on educational budget (Attachment 1), (Attachment 2). 

He also reviewed the previous bill that had been passed. Many comparisons were made between 

Kansas schools on different ends of the financial spectrum. 

 

A question and answer session followed his presentation. 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


